[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parent and carers
This term our enquiry questions is What is a story? We will be learning lots of stories and making up our own. We will continue our helicopter story sessions and developing them so that the children will begin to record their own stories. We will be using puppets to tell and re tell known stories as well as using costumes to become different characters ourselves. The children will have lots of opportunities to story tell using the animals and play people in our classroom. We will also create fairy gardens in our outside classroom and use these as a stimulus for storytelling. We would also like to invite parents in to come and share a story with our class at the end of the day. This could be one you were read when you were little or a favourite story you read to your child at home now. 
In phonics we will be consolidating the set 2 speed sounds and develop our knowledge of using them when reading and writing. 
In maths we will be looking at numbers beyond 10 and thinking about how the teen numbers are made up of one full ten and then part of another 10. 
PE is till on a Wednesday so please could children come to school in a PE kit on that day. They can wear jogging bottoms, leggings, a T shirt and jumper.
As we are having some lovely warm weather please can children all bring in a named water bottle and a hat as we would like to spend as much time as possible outside.  The children can also bring in a named bottle of suntan lotion which they can apply themselves during the day. 
From Monday 20th June Robin Class will resume their Forest School sessions every Monday until the end of term. We are so delighted we will be able to be in the forest again during the summertime. If you’d like to accompany your child one week do let us know as there may well be space on the coach. 

Many thanks
Mrs Leaker and Miss Comfort
